
 Shelter/Non-food Items
Water, Sanitation and Hygiene
Protection
Health
Multipurpose Cash Assistance
Food Security and Livelihoods
Site Management Support

USA for IOM’s twofold mission— raising awareness on global priorities and spurring
action and investment for migration initiatives and IOM’s global operations by fostering
partnerships with academia, philanthropy, the private sector, and the American people
— has advanced unprecedently thanks to the commitment and support from USA for
IOM’s constituency in the United States. 

As IOM’s principal partner for private sector engagement and fundraising in the United
States, USA for IOM is encouraged by and committed to strengthening and expanding
these vital partnerships.

The current crisis unfolding in Ukraine is exacerbating existing humanitarian needs
and creating new needs both inside the country and throughout the region. IOM’s
Flash Appeal for Ukraine and Neighbouring Countries seeks to mobilize USD 350
million in order to meet the needs of crisis-affected people inside Ukraine and its
neighboring countries.

This flash appeal outlines IOM’s proposed response over the next six months (March-
August 2022), focusing on a range of activities that aim to meet the varied needs of
those impacted by the crisis and is fully aligned with inter-agency appeals launched in
response to the crisis.
     

Ukraine Flash Appeal

Displacement Tracking
Humanitarian Border
Management
Voluntary Humanitarian Return for
Third-Country Nationals
Logistics

Areas of Response within the appeal will include:



Funding Requirements

IOM funding requirements cover Ukraine, as well as its neighboring countries,
including Poland, Moldova, Romania, Hungary, Slovakia, and additional countries
impacted by the crisis. Funding will also support regional activities, in particular, the
coordination of activities regarding data collection, analysis, and response to cross-
border mobility flows and the coordination of assistance to third-country nationals.

Funding requirements for IOM Ukraine are for three months (March-May 2022), in line
with the Inter-Agency Flash Appeal launched on 1 March 2022. Funding requirements
after those three months will be assessed based on needs identified and the evolving
situation in the country. In the case of neighboring countries, activities and funding
requirements are based on the needs and projected planning figures as of 25 February,
in coordination with respective national authorities, partners, and UNHCR.

Funding requirements for those countries will be reassessed alongside the revision of
the Refugee Response Plan in mid-March.

Through this plan, IOM aims to reach internally displaced persons, refugees, third-
country nationals (TCNs), and other types of migrants, as well as host communities
affected by the crisis in Ukraine.

The planning targets used for this appeal are estimates based on currently available
data on displacement and cross-border movement, as well as projections made
through preparedness planning. Due to the ongoing nature and complexity of the
crisis, IOM will continue to collect and analyze data on mobility dynamics and may
adjust its targets as the situation evolves and more
information becomes available.

To support conflict-affected people in Ukraine and
neighboring countries by mobilizing resources for IOM's

operations please contact Sarah Jamesen at
Kjamesen@iom.int

$350M


